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VOLUME to Host Roundtable Discussion with new Lucia Mar Superintendent

NIPOMO, CA (September 21, 2015) -- The education advocacy group, VOLUME
(Voices of Lucia Mar for Education) will host a roundtable discussion with Lucia Mar
Unified School District’s new superintendent, Dr. Raynee Daley on Wednesday,
September 30 from 6:00 to 8:00 pm at the Nipomo High School library located at 525
N. Thompson Avenue in Nipomo. Parents, students and community members are
invited to get to know Dr. Daley, ask questions and exchange ideas in this informal,

interactive format—dialog that is not possible during formal school board meetings.

The next roundtable is scheduled for October 27, 2015, and will be a summit of PTA,

PTO and Boosters leaders from the Lucia Mar schools.

Founded in 2014, Voices of Lucia Mar for Education is a coalition of parents, teachers
and students committed to constructive ideas for positive action in the Lucia Mar
school district. VOLUME keeps members abreast of school board proceedings via
their mailing list, and facilitates communication through monthly roundtable

discussions and engagement in district activities.

For questions, feedback or to join the VOLUME mailing list, please email

volume805@gmail.com. Additional information can be found at their website

www.volume805.weebly.com or on Facebook at Volume: Voices of Lucia Mar for

Education.
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